



Mayor Ken Ritter City of Youngsville P.O. Box 592 Youngsville, LA

Re: Contract # 590-22-035

INTERGOVERNMENTAL AGREEMENT CONCERNING ASSISTANCE WITH MINOR MAINTENANCE ISSUES BETWEEN LAFAYETTE CITY-PARISH GOVERNMENT AND THE CITY OF YOUNGSVILLE

Dear Mayor Ritter,

Yours truly,

This is to advise you that the Lafayette Consolidated Government wishes to extend the above mentioned contract for the period of one (1) year from September 13, 2024 through September 12, 2025.

Please call Thomas Metrejean at (337) 291-7187 immediately upon receipt of this letter to advise whether or not you are able to extend this contract. Please signify your willingness to extend this contract by signing the acceptance on this page and returning the entire page to the Lafayette Consolidated Government as soon as possible. This page must be signed by you or your authorized representative. The extension must be mailed to P. O. Drawer 4017-C, Lafayette, LA 70502, Attention: Thomas Metrejean; or hand carried to the Lafayette Consolidated Government Building located at 705 W. University, Lafayette, LA, Purchasing Division, Attention: Thomas Metrejean; or emailed to to the temperature of the temperat

Should you need additional information, please feel free to call me.